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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Open 
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November: 11/19 - Holiday Party at Pogreba Restaurant at 1232 Avon St.  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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November 2011 Newsletter - October Meeting Notes 

General Meeting: Attendance: Mike and Cindi Carney, Dave and Kathy Fontanini, 
Claude and Judy Mosley, Mark Swingle, Tom Stibbe, Charlie and Carol Britten, Tom 
Jerisha, Phil Murray, John and Susan Gesslein, Dennis Schaper, and Mavis Nicolai.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: Checks were written to Mike Carney for brochures, Dave Fontanini 
for trophies for Octoberfest car show, and John Gesslein for the website domain. Checks 
were given to Carol Nelson-Britten for club shirts and Charlie Britten for membership 
dues.  

Governor’s Report: Membership dues have all been paid to Charlie and he will send 
them in.  

Webmaster’s Report: Our domain name has been renewed. John will look into buying 
software to do website so anyone can take over. Currently using his own.  

Event Chairperson: : Holiday Party November 19 at Progreba’s, old Pogy’s Catering. 
1232 Avon St. La Crosse, WI. 5:30 cocktails, 6:30 dinner. Gift exchange $15-20 and/or 
white elephant gift. Invitations will be sent. RSVP by November 16.  

Old Business: Club shirts have been ordered and will be in shortly. Carol will bring to 
Christmas party. Carol attended meeting for Rotary Lights. Club will get $235 for 
participating. We need more lights for the parade. Mike and Cindi Carney will attend the 
reception during the parade this year. Let Carol know if you will be participating in the 
parade Friday after Thanksgiving. An inquiry was made into what the NCCC insurance 
covers. Besides sanctioned events we are also covered for meetings and outings printed in 
newsletter.  

New Business: Election of officers for 2012. President: Tom Stibbe, Vice-President: 
Mark Swingle, Secretary: Ron Callender, Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai, Webmaster: John 
Gesslein, Govenor: Charlie Britten, Event Chairpersons: Dave and Kathy Fontanini.  



Adjournment: Motion was made by Tom Stibbe to adjourn. Seconded by Mavis Nicolai.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Cindi Carney  
 

 

December Birthdays 
Charlie Britten 12/14 
Claude Mosley 12/20 
John Gesslein 12/24  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of November, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 



John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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